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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Jellyfish, Turtles and Starfish trip to Northam Burrows Country Park, Bideford  

The children had an amazing time exploring the rock pools on Westward Ho! beach and 

looking for mini beasts on Northam Burrows.  They completed their visit with a tour of the 

visitor centre. 

    

River of Hope 

It was really exciting to see the children’s flag during the procession.  One of our 

Teaching Assistants was at the event and took the photograph below: 
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Thursday 16th June, Ilfracombe Victorian Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

This year the children in Reception, Years One and Two will be taking part in the Teddy 

Bears’ Picnic on Thursday 16th June. Children may bring a named teddy bear to school if 

they wish. Thank you. 

Lost Property 

We have a large amount of lost property items including clothing, bags, lunch boxes, and 

bottles in the school foyer area.  Parents and carers are welcome to come and have a look 

for missing items at any time when the school is open. 

Nursery Donations of Slip-On Water Shoes 

We would be grateful for donations of any slip-on water shoes, such as crocs, suitable for 

nursery aged children to wear when they walk across to the pool for their swimming 

sessions. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 16th June Teddy Bear’s Picnic – Reception and Years One and Two 

 


